
Statement  in Lieu of  Job Impact Statement. 
 
A Job Impact Statement is not required because the proposal will not have any impact on 
jobs or employment opportunities. The proposal establishes guidance about billing practices 
for physical therapy and occupational therapy assistants who will be allowed (but not 
required) to treat under the supervision of authorized physical and occupational therapists in 
accordance with the recent amendments to Workers’ Compensation Law section 13-b. 


